
You’re invited to the 

Gulf Coast Chapter - National Railway Historical Society 

Holiday Party 2024 
Saturday, December 14, 4:00 PM to 7:30 PM at 

Christ the King Episcopal Church Hall 
19330 Pinehurst Trail Dr, Humble, TX 77346 

This year, we are going Italian with your choice of Entrée that will include  
a garden salad, garlic knots and dessert with coffee, iced tea and water included. 

$25 Adult • $15 Children age 7-14 • Free for children age 6 or less. 
(please indicate the number selected for your party – 1 per person): 

Lasagna: _______ ; Chicken Parmigiana w/side of Spaghetti: _______ ; 

Lasagna & Chicken Parm (a little of both!): _______ ;  Child’s Spaghetti Plate: _______ 
BYOB! – Please limit to Beer and Wine ONLY!  You may also bring your favorite soft drinks. 

Seating is limited to 60 guests.  Friend & Family Invited! 

Pre-payment will be necessary to secure your reservation! ** 
** We thank you for NOT combining your payment for this event with your 2025 membership renewal. 

For online payment, go to:  www.gulfcoastnrhs.org/banquet/ and make your selection. 
Or mail your check payment (with this form), made payable to 

 Gulf Coast Chapter – NRHS to: 
Jerry Dorcz | 15403 Hunters Bend Dr. | Tomball, TX  77377-3904 

Please include your name _______________________________ for the reservation and  

Please indicate the number of Adults ______ and ______ children (7-14 yrs) in your party. 
(Questions?  Contact Jerry at jerrywd62@yahoo.com or 713-724-5573) 

Reservations & payment should be received no later than Monday, December 9. 
Door Prizes and Silent Auction for All to participate in. 

Quality railroading and non-railroading type gifts, gift cards, etc. for door prizes  
and the silent auction are appreciated.  Please contact: 

Shawn Sanders / 832-527-0778 / pipeorgantexinc@gmail.com 

All Aboard for Holiday Cheer! 


